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Charlotte-Mecklenburg Storm Water 
Services and engineering consultant LaBella 
Associates continue with the design phase. 
The project will replace and/or rehabilitate 
aging infrastructure and provide adequate 
drainage system capacity. The project team is 
continuing to develop detailed drawings for 
the proposed improvements. 

A public meeting is anticipated this fall to 
present the storm drainage improvements and 
begin the easement acquisition process. 

For more information:
Shawn McDonald, PE, CPESC
Project Manager
Shawn.McDonald@charlottenc.gov 
980-297-9243

Charlotte Storm Water Services
4100 W Tyvola Road
Charlotte, NC 28208


